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Congratulations to last week’s award winners 
James, Archie, Chelsea, Georgia, Skye, Brooke and 
Lauren. 
     
Thank you Woolworths- Fruit break 
Woolworths Orange has donated a box of apples to 
our school and will continue to do so each week 
from now on. 
If students are happy with an apple for fruit break 
they won’t need to bring anything from home. If 
we run out later in the week we will let the 
students know they will need to bring something 
from home. 
 
Assembly this Thursday 
Assembly is great opportunity for our senior 
students to develop confidence in leadership and 
public speaking and a chance for all students to 
show pride in their school and their work. 
Thank you to those who regularly attend our 
assemblies. I know not everybody can come due to 
other commitments but if you are able to make it 
to school 30 minutes earlier every second 
Thursday, it is much appreciated. 
It is the Primary classes turn to show their work at 
this Thursday’s assembly. 
 

School Uniform 
We have already seen a great improvement in 
uniform. This Thursday we will be checking uniform 
and while we don’t expect that everybody will be 
perfect it will give us a something to improve on. 
Remember that we do have some second hand 
uniforms that are in good condition and the school 
has funds to assist with purchasing uniform items. 
 
Life Education NSW – Healthy Harold 
    The students had a great time with Healthy 
Harold in the Life Education Van today. Today 
Years 3 to 6 were learning about health choices 
while K to 2 looked at personal safety. 

 
 

 
 

What’s On!! 
TERM 2 2014 

Spring into School:  Tomorrow 3rd June 
Assembly:  This Thurs 5th June at 2.45pm 
Queen’s Birthday Public Holiday: Mon 9th 
June 
Responsible Pet Education Program: Mon 
16th June. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 Canteen this week: Kerrie - Fri 6th June  
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This week in K-2 class we are learning all about bugs 
and spiders. The children will be reading stories about 
busy spiders and grouchy ladybugs. They also will 
learning about information reports, labelling diagrams 
and investigating classification of insects. Our spotlight 
author this week is Eric Carle, you may remember he 
wrote The Very Hungry Caterpillar. In Mathematics we 
are learning all about money, recognising coins and their 
value. We may even set up a shop (pretend) so watch 
out for all the thrifty shoppers. 
 
Mrs Barrett 
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Term 3 Vacancies filling up fast! 
Beautiful warm pools 36 C 

Highly qualified, motivated teachers 
Small lesson numbers 

Complimentary 10 visit gym card 
Mums and Bubs - Senior Squads and adults 
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